
 
 

 
 
Trade Delegation 
  

Special Circular 

  

  
All Concerned Members  

  
This is to bring into your kind notice that Trade delegation for two countries i.e.; 
MALAYSIA & INDONESIA is being formed by GCCI during the month of November & 
December 2017. Interested members who want to do business with MALAYSIA & 
INDONESIA are requested to forward their confirmation along the following documents 
latest by August 20, 2017. 
 
DOCUMETNS: 
 

1. COPY OF PASSPORT (6 MONTH VALIDITY) 
2. REQUEST LETTER ON COMPANY LETTER HEAD  
3. SECURITY DEPOSIT OF RS.50,000/-  

(NON-REFUNDABLE BUT ADJUSTED TO DELAGATION EXPENSES) 
4. MEMBERSHIP CERTIFICATE. (VALID TILL MARCH 2018) 
5. ID CARD COPY. 

 

For More information Email us: burhan@gcci.org.pk/gccipool@gmail.com 
 
Regards 
 
 
MUHAMMAD BURHAN 
SECRETARY GENERAL 
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